
     
 

 
 
Wednesday 6th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 Dr Bike’s free cycle safety check! 

 
As part of the Active Travel to Schools project at Bearwood Primary School, 
Sustrans will be holding a Dr Bike day on Tuesday 19th March, to make sure that 
children and staff have a roadworthy bike in time for Spring.  
  
We will be at school all day to do free safety checks and minor repairs. If there are 
any major repairs that need doing, we will complete a report so you can take it to a 
local bike shop for repair and tell them exactly what needs to be done – this saves 
time and money! 
 
All pupils and staff are welcome to bring their bikes in on the day and we will check 
as many as possible.  
 
Please make sure that your bike is left unlocked if you would like us to carry 
out a safety check.  
  
Best wishes, 
 
Helen Morse 
Sustrans Active Travel Officer  


